

Dear Sir or Madam:

My Name is Peter Michaud, I am the Chief Administrator for the Town of Grand Falls, New Brunswick.

We are concerned of reducing our Carbon footprint which is not an easy task and after researching and reading the facts, we came to the conclusion that the cheapest, best and fastest option is to apply the product called MoreMPG which has proven results in lowering toxic emissions.

In April 2011, MoreMPG was applied to our City Police Cars also the towns pick-up trucks and sweepers. Within the first day after treament, the officers operating the Police cars reported a much better performance and smoother running engines.

One of our Sweeper had allot of blow-by and a rough running engine, consumed oil and was smoking which has dramatically reduced since treatment with MoreMPG, and a much smoother running engine.

We have tried to resolve the issue with the sweeper prior without success, the only option were costly repairs, in the past we tried different additives without success and of course being septic of MoreMPG until we did the treatment and are no longer are skeptical because it works as described beyond our expectations.

After monitoring we gathered the results of approximately 17% increase in fuel economy, better performance in our engines and the police cars performance has improved significantly. Our Pick-up trucks engines run much smoother even the new one's have notice a significant increase in horsepower and smooth running engines.

We strongly recommend MoreMPG to all municipalities and companies as in our opinion as the growing demand of lowering emissions is necessary for our future and the for our children's future.

Yours Truly

Chief Adm. Officer / Clerk: Peter Michaud

Town of Grand Falls 131 Pleasant Street, suite 200 Grand Falls, New Brunswick

Canada E3Z 1G6